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New Homeownership
Opportunities Now Available!

Habitat of Humanity of Greater Los Angeles (Habitat LA) is building in the City of Long Beach!
Ten new homes will soon be available for first-time homebuyers.

Interested? Attend one of our upcoming information sessions to receive an application.
A reservation will be mandatory to join one of the sessions below.

Questions?
Visit habitatla.org or contact our Programs Department: 310-323-4663 ext. 115 or home@habitatla.org

*Reservations required. Space is limited and seats will be provided to those who RSVP in advance. Adult 
homeownership applicant(s) are required to attend. Childcare will NOT be provided, please plan accordingly.

Habitat LA intends to provide reasonable accomodations in accordance with the Americans with Disabilities 
Act of 1990. For any special requests or accommodations, please contact our offices no later than 48 hours 
prior to the event.

April Sessions

Saturdays, April 6 and April 27, 2019 –
9:30am and 11:00am
Washington Middle School
1450 Cedar Ave., Long Beach, CA 90813
Register here: bit.ly/2FakVuU

Tuesdays, April 9 and April 30, 2019 – 6:00pm
Thursdays, April 18 and April 25, 2019 – 6:00pm
Habitat LA Headquarters
8739 Artesia Blvd., Bellflower, CA 90706
Register here: bit.ly/2OanlOl

May Sessions

Saturdays, May 11 and May 18, 2019 –
9:30am and 11:00am
Washington Middle School
1450 Cedar Ave., Long Beach, CA 90813
Register here: bit.ly/2FakVuU

Monday, May 6, 2019 – 7:00pm
Wednesday, May 15, 2019 – 7:00pm
Habitat LA Headquarters
8739 Artesia Blvd., Bellflower, CA 90706
Register here: bit.ly/2OanlOl

Rendering of homes to be built on 14th Street between Pine and Pacific Avenues in Long Beach
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